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August 30, 2024

PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT

WHO: Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works (DPW)
WHAT: Furnace Ave Bridge Rehabilitation — Project # H535201
WHEN: Wednesday, October 2, 2024, 6:00-7:30PM

WHERE: Linthicum Public Library
400 Shipley Road
Linthicum Heights, MD 21090

A public meeting has been scheduled for Wednesday, October 2, 2024 from 6:00-7:30PM at the
Linthicum Public Library, 400 Shipley Rd, Linthicum Heights, to discuss the project to replace the
bridge along Furnace Avenue over Deep Run. The project site is located within the Patapsco State Park,
and is a border bridge between Anne Arundel County and Howard County. Anne Arundel County is the
lead agency managing the project.

During the meeting, the design engineering firm, Whitman Requardt and Associates will give a formal
presentation followed by a question/ answer session. The discussion will include a proposed detour
around the portion of the roadway that will be closed during construction. This project is currently in
the 30% design phase, with construction expected to begin in Fall 2027. We welcome your comments
on our proposed schedule.

Anyone needing accommodations must contact DPW Customer Relations at 410-222-7582 or by email
at pwcustOO@aacounty.org at least seven days in advance of the event. TTY users please call via
Maryland Relay 7-1-1. All materials are available in alternative formats upon request.

Las personas que necesiten servicios de interpretacion de idiomas deben ponerse en contacto con el
servicio de atencion al cliente del DPW al 410-222-7582, o por correo electronico

a pwcustOO@aacounty.org, al menos con siete dias de antelacion al evento. Todo el material escrito
estara disponible en el idioma deseado si se solicita.
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